
Notice 
 

The Ben Hill County Board of Election will begin the RLA Audit for the November 

3, 2020 General/Special Election Thursday November 12, 2020. Starting at 8:00am 

and continue until complete. The audit will be held at the Ben Hill County Board 

of Elections &Registration office located at 602. S Grant St. Fitzgerald, GA 31750. 

For more information please contact our office at 229-426-5151 


